Development Clerk

\“From: Marion Cassie <4marion.cassie@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 11:26 AM

To: Director of Development; mamon@townofcanandaigua.org; Eric Cooper
Subject: Reiser/Hyman - Menteth Point

Hi Doug -

It has been brought to my attention that Mr. Reiser has stated that my comments regarding the aerobic system at
5265 are "simply not true".

For the record, what I stated was that Mr. Reiser has never supplied an a copy of the contract with a wastewater
system maintenance company to the Watershed Inspector as required, nor have they supplied the twice yearly
reports of such maintenance company. No one cares whether he has supplied the contract to his own project
manager. Copies of the contract and the bi-yearly reports are supposed to go to the Watershed Inspector, so that
they can be monitored and so that the Watershed Inspector has a complete picture of everything that can affect
the health of the lake. The fact that el am correct, and that this has not been done as I stated can be verified by
reading the letter in the file written by the Watershed Inspector regarding the subject property dated 1/10/17.

Additionally, I would like to bring to the ZBA and Planning Board's attention that in a letter submitted jointly
by both the Watershed Manager, Kevin Olvany and the Watershed Inspector, George Barden on January 9th
they stated that for several enumerated reasons the building footprint for the dwelling at 5265 Menteth Dr.
should NOT be increased. These two men are our esteemed lake professionals. We hire them to take care of our
seloved lake, and we should heed their advice.

Again, please make sure that the ZBA has these comments prior to this evenings ZBA hearing.

Sincerely,
Marion Cassie
4735 County Rd. 16

Have a wonderful day~
Sent from my iPad



